
Holywood Home Learning News 2 - April 2020 
Good Morning! 

What a week it has been on the blog!  Thank you to everyone - staff, pupils and parents who have added learning ideas, 

posted about learning at home and taken the time to comment.  

I stopped in at school earlier this week to check the answer machine and to catch a chat with some of the families that we 

haven’t seen up on the blog. It was great to hear that even if you haven’t been on the blog yet you are reading posts and 

seeing what we’re all up to. Feedback was very positive with most feeling that it made you feel like you were still part of the 

school team.   

Thank you so much to all of our parents who have persevered with the blog—it is so exciting to have some of our younger 

pupils join us online. We know that behind the name of a P1, P2 and even P3 pupil is a parent learning a new skill and 

getting involved. Very much appreciated! 

Well done to our pupils who have been working on Epic and Sumdog—Miss Stapleton and Miss Brockie Donald are very 

impressed.  

Best wishes to some of our families who have not been feeling great this week -  Get Well Soon! 

A special shout out to all our parents who are working from home and home schooling - you are doing a great 

job!  We will try to find ways to help make life a bit easier at home after the Easter holidays.  

Spring Break 

As you know the next two weeks are the school Easter Holidays.  

Staff will be taking a break from planning activities and blogging - time for a rest! 

Many of them will still be working at the Emergency Childcare Hubs during their holi-

days. 

Please contact the office email if you have an urgent or emergency situation and we will 

get back to you as soon as we can. 

Please stay safe and take care of each other. 

Did you get involved in Big Thursday activities this week? 

 

 

 

 

 

Or some very hard 

work? 

 

Check out our BLOG! 


